
MTS Customer Support - ref # 12765532
1-800-749-3813 | myteamshop@bsnsports.com

Team Coordinator Richard Hilton hiltonr@fortmillschools.org

Access Code

www.bsnteamsports.com

 
Order 2/7 to 2/17

No orders will be accepted after the deadline.
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 REQUIRED ITEM UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
FEBRUARY

17
PLEASANT KNOLL MIDDLE SCHOOL

PKMS TRACK 2024

$40.99 BSN SPORTS
Men's Cotton
Rich Fleece
Hoodie

$39.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's Cotton
Rich Fleece
Hoodie

$35.99 BSN SPORTS
Men's Cotton
Rich Fleece
Joggers

$34.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's Cotton
Rich Fleece
Joggers

$24.99 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Long
Sleeve T-Shirt

$24.99 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$24.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom Long
Sleeve T-Shirt

$24.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$19.99 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$19.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

 

m2qRWsPkAo
Click Here To

https://bsnteamsports.com/shop/m2qRWsPkAo?utm_source=flyer&utm_medium=pdf&utm_campaign=store_shop&utm_content=store_link
https://bsnteamsports.com/shop/m2qRWsPkAo?utm_source=flyer&utm_medium=pdf&utm_campaign=store_shop&utm_content=store_link
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$32.99 Nike Men's Team
Legend Short
Sleeve Tee
Available in 3 other
colors.

$35.99 Nike Men's Team
Legend Long
Sleeve Tee
Available in 3 other
colors.

$72.99 lululemon
Women's Swiftly
Tech Long Sleeve
Tee 2.0

$40.99 BSN SPORTS
Men's Cotton
Rich Fleece
Hoodie
Available in 2 other
colors.

$40.99 BSN SPORTS
Recruit Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.

$40.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's Recruit
Hoodie

$39.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's Cotton
Rich Fleece
Hoodie
Available in 2 other
colors.

$51.99 Nike Club
Pullover Fleece
Hoodie
Available in 2 other
colors.

$36.99 BSN SPORTS
Men's Cotton
Rich Fleece Crew
Neck
Available in 3 other
colors.

$33.99 Sport-Tek
PosiCharge Tri-
Blend Wicking
Short Sleeve
Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.
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$0.00 lululemon
Women's Scuba
Full-Zip Hoodie

$29.99 BSN SPORTS
Velocity 1/4 Zip
Pullover

$29.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's Velocity
1/4 Zip Pullover

$57.99 Sport-Tek
Waterproof
Insulated Jacket
Available in 1 other
color.

$52.99 BSN SPORTS
Double Layer Full
Zip Jacket

$21.99 BSN SPORTS
Agility 2 Pocket
Short
Available in 1 other
color.

$20.99 BSN SPORTS
Agility Non-
Pocket Short
Available in 1 other
color.

$35.99 Nike Dri-FIT Flex
Woven Short
Available in 2 other
colors.

$56.99 lululemon
Women's 2.5"
Hotty Hot Short II

$27.99 Sport-Tek Ladies
Cadence Short
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$30.99 Nike Women's
Dry Tempo Short $35.99 BSN SPORTS

Women's Recruit
Pant
Available in 1 other
color.

$35.99 BSN SPORTS
Men's Recruit
Pant
Available in 1 other
color.

$88.99 lululemon
Women's Wunder
Train High-Rise
Tight 28"

$44.99 Nike Club Fleece
Pant
Available in 1 other
color.

$29.99 Nike Campus
Cap
Available in 2 other
colors.

$32.99 Nike Featherlight
Hat
Available in 2 other
colors.

$35.99 Nike AeroBill
Legacy91 Cap
Available in 1 other
color.

$30.99 Nike Team Rise
Trucker Cap $36.99 AC Nike Dri-FIT

Bucket Hat
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$30.99 Nike Cuffed Knit
Beanie
Available in 2 other
colors.

$34.99 Nike Authentic
Beanie $52.99 BSN SPORTS

Step-Up
Backpack

$23.99 Acrux Tumbler $22.99 Nike Brasilia 9.5
Drawstring Bag

$106.99 Nike Pegasus 41
Running Shoes
Available in 1 other
color.

$106.99 Nike Women's
Pegasus 41
Running Shoes
Available in 1 other
color.

$35.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's Premier
1/4 Zip
Available in 2 other
colors.

$35.99 BSN SPORTS
Premier 1/4 Zip
Available in 2 other
colors.

$46.99 Nike Dri-FIT Long
Sleeve Hoodie
Tee
Available in 1 other
color.
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$27.99 BSN SPORTS
Ultimate Long
Sleeve
Performance
Hoodie Tee
Available in 1 other
color.

$55.99 Nike Therma-FIT
Pullover Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.

$51.99 Nike Therma-FIT
Long Sleeve 1/4
Zip Top
Available in 1 other
color.

$51.99 Nike Therma-FIT
Pant
Available in 1 other
color.

$62.99 Nike Women's
Dri-FIT Element
1/2 Zip
Available in 1 other
color.

$62.99 Nike Dri-FIT
Element 1/2 Zip
Top
Available in 1 other
color.

$42.99 Nike Women's
Club Ace Capri
Available in 1 other
color.

$111.99 Nike Women's
Tech Fleece Full-
Zip Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.

$97.99 Nike Women's
Tech Fleece Pant
Available in 1 other
color.

$111.99 Nike Tech Fleece
Full-Zip Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.
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$97.99 Nike Tech Fleece
Jogger
Available in 1 other
color.
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